DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

2nd September 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians

2019-20 Homework Detention Class (HDC)

I am writing to inform all of you about the implementation of the Homework Detention Class (HDC). Our School would like to help students form a habit of handing in homework on time and

inform parents of students who repeatedly do not submit homework punctually.

Every day, subject teachers will log in to the School's intranet, eClass system, and input content taught and homework of that particular day there. If students who have not submitted homework punctually on one day, subject teachers will assign students to Homework Detention Class (HDC) and students have to stay for 1 hour and they have to finish copying punishment there. The school will inform parents whose children have to stay for the HDC that day after school through e-class

parents app.

We believe the importance of cultivating our students to submit assignments on time as it helps students prepare for their tests and exams and finally academic improvement can be observed and shown. However, the help and support of parents / guardians in this aspect is indispensable. We sincerely hope that with the academic measure mentioned here, the habit of finishing assignments and doing revision at home every day can be properly developed among our students in Delia

Broadway.

Should you have any questions related to the captioned system, feel free to approach our School

Administrators.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Yours faithfully

ho dach

K.C. Lo

Principal